
Dear Committee Members, 
 
Please support the National Popular Vote legislation (HB 2927) this year as Oregon’s Legislature meets 
to improve the lives of its residents.  This bill, once passed by states whose total electoral votes for 
President totals 270, would allow the national popular vote-getter to become President of the United 
States.  Already, eleven states have enacted this bill, totaling 165 votes.  Show your - and our - support 
for Oregonians’ - and all citizens' of this nation - democratic right to equality of their vote.  Vote for HB 
2927. 
 
Thank you for your attention, 
Helen Logan Hays 
 


